
  

 
 

 
 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Barnby, Jane 
Sent: 06 November 2017 16:23 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Paignton neighbourhood plan 

I object to the plan as it is naive to assume that there will be no further growth in people in Paignton more 
houses will be necessary 
Jane Barnby 

Jane Barnby 
Conservative Councillor for Goodrington with Roselands 
Torbay Council 
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